The Bristol Jewish Recorder

JANUARY 1980. .

BRISTOL HEBREW CONGREGATION THE SYNAGOGUE, PARK ROW, BRISTOL

Synagogue Services:

Friday Evenings Saturday Mornings 10.00 a.m.

6.30 p.m.

Minister:

Rev. M. Moddel. 66 Harcourt Road, Bristol 6.

Tel. 40615

Talmud Torah Classes:

Sunday Mornings 10.00 am. to 12.45 pm.

Hon. Sec: Mrs. K. Balint-Kurti. 42 Chewstoke Road, Bristol 9.

Tel. 681714

Bristol Jewish Ladies' Guild .

Hon. Sect. Mrs. I. Springer, 4 Parrys Lane, Stoke Bishop, Bristol 9.

Tel. 622690

bristol W.I.Z.O. Group

ion Secs: Mrs. E. Gordon, . 26 Downs Cote Park,

Bristol 9.

Tel. 620187

Mrs. I. Berkovitch, 17 Abbey Road, Westbury-on-Trym, Bristol.

Tel. 627213

oth Ladies' Organisations hold regular meetings and unctions throughout the year.

ristol Zionist Society

on. Sec: Mr. E. Jacobs. Of Northover Road, estbury-on-Trym, ristol 10.

Tel. 502728

EDITORIAL COMMITTEE GERALD GFF SAM SILVERMAN NAT SMITH

All communications to:-10 Oakhurst Road, Bristol 9. 36 Oakdale Court, Downend, Bristol. 160 Cranbrook Road, Bristol 6.

Published on the 1st of every month. Material must arrive by the 24th of the preceding month.

FOR YOUR DIARY _____

MONDAY JANUARY 7th Ladies Guild Parrys Lane

TUESDAY JANUARY 15th W.I.Z.O. Meeting 59 The Dell.

SUNDAY JANUARY 20th YOUTH Group 43 Bannerman Rd.

SUNDAY JANUARY 20th

Card Evening 28 Church Road

MONDAY JANUARY 21st

Ladies Guild 4 Rockleage

THURSDAY JANUARY 24th. 8pm Council Meeting Synagogue Rooms

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 10th 11.30 W.I.Z.O. Sherry Morning 18 Grove Road.

YAHRZITES

| Tuesday | 1st January | Mr G. Geller | TEBET | 12 |
|-----------|--------------|--|--------|----|
| Saturday | 12th January | Mrs B. Rosenberg | TEBET | 23 |
| Monday | 14th January | Mr A. Elliman (Sheffieli) | TEBET | 25 |
| Tuesday | 15th January | Messrs J. Burke and C. Berkovitch | TEEFT | 26 |
| Thursday | 17th January | Mr N. Smith | TERR | 28 |
| Saturday | 19th January | Mr S. Bloom | SHEBAT | 1 |
| Tuesday | 22nd January | Mesars C. Epstein, A. Glick, and G. Cole | SHEBAT | 4 |
| Wednesday | 23rd January | Mr Zimmerman | SHEBAT | 5 |
| Friday | 1st February | Mr M. Zimmerman | SHEBAT | 14 |

SOCIAL AND PERSONAL

Tony and Angela Holt and family have now left Bristol to take up residence in Guildford, Surrey. Tony and Angela lived and worked among us for twelve years, and during that time, made many friends by whom they will be missed. Tony, of course, was one of the principals involved in the Synagogue Feasability Study, about to be implemented, and was a hard working Council Member. We hope they will come back for the inaugural opening! Tony and Angela tell us that they will miss Bristol and the Community, but look forward to seeing many of their friends in their new home. We wish them all the best; we will miss them also.

Teir new address is:- 4 Abbots Close, Guildford, Surrey.

Mr. Arnold Greewood would like to express his thanks for the many kind letters and messages of sympathy received following the death of his dear Father.

We are indebted to Kate and Ernest Lever for the most generous donation to the Restoration Fund , to mark the occasion of their Ruby Wedding

Mr Oliver Harris, son of Natalie and Dr Ronald Harris, grandson of M.ke & Bort Sacof, has been awarded the Top English Scholarship at Christchurch , Oxford. This is a very fine achievement . $W_{\rm e}$ send our warmest congratulations

The Officer s of AJEX express their sincere thanks to all those persons who kelped with transport etc. on Xmas day. It was greatly appreciated by all concerned.

JEWISH YOUTH GROUP

Dear Parents.

The first meeting of the Jewish Youth Group will be held on Sunday 20th January, 3 - 5 pm., at the Liberal and Progressive Synagogue, at 43 Bannerman Road, Faston, Bristol.

The Group plans to cater for children of age 8 upwards, and we look forward to seeing your children.

At a recent meeting we had with parents, it was agreed that we ask for a weekly subscription of 20p to cover cost of materials.

We plan to hold weekly meetings at the Synagogue; in the meantime, if you have any queries at all, please contact us at home, or after 12th January, back in Bristol.

Debbie Lipson, 48 Woodvale, London W10 3DN Adam Malin, 108 Defoe House,

Barbican,

Tel. 01-883-5021

Iondon EC2 Y8AB Tel. 01-638-5984

> Shalom Adam Debbie Min Tessa

TALMUD TORAH

Classes will resume on Sunday 6th January at 10 am.

The Chanukah service was held on Sunday 16th December 1979, and was conducted by the children of the Talmud Torah, to the credit of their parents and teachers.

This was followed by refreshments organised by Kitty Balint-Kurti, and a film show given by Robert Rayner.

Thanks to all who helped organise the afternoon and to everyone who supported it.

COLLUNAL ARROUNCEMENTS

COUNCIL MEETING

The next Council Meeting will take place on Thursday 24th January at 8.0pm

LOTTTRY

The £16 Lottery prize was won by Mr. J. Malik The £50 half yearly prize was won by Mr.L. Dembo

BRISTOL JEWISH WOMENS GUILD

CARD EVENING On Sunday 20th January at 8 pm., at the home of Mr and Mrs L. Caplin, 28 Church Road, Sneyd Park. Joint Hostess, Mrs A. Handel.

MEXT MEETING of the Guild will be held on Monday 7th January, at the home of Mrs I. Springer, 4 Parrys Lane, Stoke Bishop, at 9 pm.

COMMITTEE MEETING On Monday 21st January at 9 pm., at the home of Mrs Sacof, 4 Rockleaze, Sneyd Park.

FUND RAISING COMMITTEE

The Annual Dinner and Dance was held at the Berkeley on Sunday 15th December. This was attended by over 100 members and their friends. The evening was a great success and was enjoyed by all present. The Tombola looked very attractive and was well supported. A Dutch auction of a leather bag, donated by Harvey Lee, and a portable TV donated by Henry Springer, added to the success.

The function is estimated to have raised approximately £550 net.

Thanks are due to all who helped to organise the event, and all those who supported the function.

CARD EVENING

替我们可能不够可能使得到的时候是我们更难得很不好的心态的人。我们就得到的自然的。他就可能会使我的现在分词不会这么许多的,我也不是我是我的不好。

in aid of

THE ERISTOL JEWISH WOMENS GUILD

will be held on

Sunday 20th January 1980

at the home of

MR and :RS CAPLIN, 28 CHURCH ROAD, SMEYD PARK. Joint Hostess - MRS A, HANDEL

Please come along and join us. If you do not play cards, there will be other games, or just some along and chat.

<mark>在本本中有关的企业的</mark>企业的企业。在中国的企业的企业的企业的企业的企业的企业和企业的企业的企业,但可以也不是有关的企业的企业的企业。

£1.50 per head, including refreshments. 父子門外於衛衛於衛光次於衛光等務外於并持在於衛門等於衛門等於衛門等於衛門以外以於衛門等於衛衛衛衛門衛衛門衙

ERISTOL ZIONIST SOCIETY PROGRAMME JANUARY - FEERUARY 1986

THURSDAY JANUARY 17th at 8.00 p.m.
As part of last seasons WIZO programme, KITTY BALINT - KURTI produced a talk illustrated with slides giving her impression of living in present day Israel - in particular, the different types of housing projects and also the varying terrain that is found in such a small country as Israel. Kitty entitles her talk "IMAGES OF ISRAEL" and BZS members who are also members of WIZO recommend it as a must. Our hosts for this evening will be Dr. and Mrs HERSHON at:

POLACK HOUSE (CLIFTON COLLEGE) PERCIVAL ROAD CLIFTON BRISTOL

THURSDAY FESPUARY 7th at 8.0gm Committee meeting at Ralph's - don't forget

THURBDAY FEBRUARY 14th at 8.0pm
Last October Joy was asked to give a talk on Israel to the
Trowbridge Townswomens Guild. She decided that the best thing
for us to do a taped slide show, based on our three visits to
Israel, combined to make up a tour. We decided to entitle to
show "ISRAEL - PROMISED LAND - LAND OF PROMISE", and although
Primarily designed for a Non Jewish , non Zionist audience, we
feel sure that you will enjoy the evening. We will meet at the
the home of our old friends , Ernest and Kate LEVER at:
27 REEDLEY ROAD STOKE BISHOP BRISTOL

THURSDAY MARCH 13th
Talk by DR CYRIL HERSHOW, Headmaster of Polack House, Clifton College.
Shalom,
Ted Jacobs.

BRISTOL W.1. Z.O

The Soup Luncheon held at Bette Birke's raised £30. Many thanks to our two hostesses, Kate and Bette, who made four delicious soups. Everyone was very pleased ro see the sprightly 90- year-old lady Mrs Sacof, who was in fane spirits.

Our next meeting is to be held on January 15th, at the home of Mrs Seymour, 59 The Dell, when Isabel Wogan will talk about "Weightwatchers". After the festive season, we will no doubt have a huge crowd. Males are most velcome. Time 8.0pm

Allen and Annick Lever would like to thank the community for making them feel so welcome since residing in Bristol and extend an invitation to a "sherry Morning" to be held on Sunday 10th February from 11.30am at 18 Grove Road, Coombe Dingle.

Donation £1 to W.I.Z.O.

L. Berkovitch Hon Secretary.